
Cameo  Cinema  to  close  on
Friday ‘temporarily’

Cameo  Cinema  is  owned  by
Picturehouse Cinemas and the parent
company has put up a notice on its
website saying that all of its 25
cinemas will be closed temporarily
from Friday 9 October 2020.
It is with great sadness that we will be temporarily closing
all of our picturehouse cinemas from Friday 9 october.

There is no date for reopening at present, but the company
says that as soon as the film studios are able to bring their
major film releases back to the big screen they will give
customers an update. There will be news on the website and
also communicated to those who sign up for the Picturehouses
newsletter.

Anyone who has already booked tickets for a date after Friday
can  ask  for  a  full  refund  online  or  by  emailing
enquiries@picturehouses.co.uk
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